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22nd April 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back!  
 
COVID-19 Guidance 

 Pupils with symptoms of COVID-19 are no longer advised to get a test.  

 Children and young people with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are 
otherwise well, can continue to attend their education setting. 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school, college or childcare, and resume 
normal activities when they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to attend. 

 
Please see the UKHSA guidance for further information.  
 
Curriculum Events and Assemblies 

 Year 4 Swimming: Each Year 4 class will be going swimming for a block of two weeks this term at Finchley 
Lido. Well done 4G for excellent participation and behaviour at the pool this week.  

 Photography Competition ‘Nature’: We had over 200 entries for our photography competition 
demonstrating fabulous engagement from your children. School council helped to judge and forty finalists 
were chosen. One winner and two runners up in each year group were announced in assembly this week. 

 New Year 6 House Captains: House Captains were announced in assembly this week. House Captains 
represent their house and are required to take positions of responsibility around the school.  

 
Year 5 class Assemblies 
Please see the dates for the Year 5 class assemblies which will take place in the school hall at 2:30pm on the 
following dates: 
 
5G Tuesday 3rd May       5J Tuesday 24th May 
 
Advanced Notice - Holiday Reminder 
The next half term break will be a bit longer due to the additional bank holiday and a staff training day. We will break 
up at the normal time on Thursday 26th May (3:20pm lower school and 3:25pm upper school). The children will 
return to school on Tuesday 7th June. 

GARDEN SUBURB LOTTERY: The next draw is this Saturday 23rd April. You could win £25,000! Only £1 per 
ticket. https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garden-suburb-junior. You’ve got to be in it to win it – 
GOOD LUCK EVERYONE. 

Kind regards 
Mrs Eileen Bhavsar -  Head Teacher 
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